
Great Day Boys and Girls, and welcome to 
another year of learning! I’m Mrs. Miller and 
I will be your first grade teacher. Many of 
you may remember seeing me around in 
Kindergarten last year, but I consider it a 
very special treat to follow you right into 
first grade! In our classroom, we have a 
positive work environment in which lots of 
great learning will take place. Continue to do 
your very best, and I look forward to 
working with you this year!
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